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June 18, 1984

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
"egun v

1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210

Walnut Creek, California 94596-5368

Attention: Mr. J. B. Martin, Regional Administrator
Dear Sir:

Subject: Request for Extension
IE Inspection Report 50-362/84-11
Response to Notice of Violation
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 3

Mr. T. W. Bishop's letter of May 23, 1984, issued IE Inspection
Report 50-362/84-11 and forwarded a Notice of Violation resulting from the
March 7 through March 16 and March 30 through April 29, 1984, routine
inspection conducted by Messrs. A. E. Chaffee, J. P. Stewart, and

A. D'Angelo. As discusse’ with Mr. D. Kirsch of your staff on June 18, 1984,
we are unable to provide a complete response within 25 days. We will submit
our response on or before June 22, 1984,

If you require additional information, please so advise.

Sincerely,

.J(Sﬁfﬁ7h(, /h7\‘1“4‘4~\

cc: A. . Chaffee (USNRC Resident Inspector, Units 1, 2 and 3)
D. hirsch (USNRC Region V)
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